YOUR CHILD IS IN DANGER!
Once again I would ask you to

PLEASE PARK CONSIDERATELY AND CAREFULLY
IN THE VILLAGE HALL CAR PARK.

We continue to have problems with parking.

For their own safety NEVER allow your child to exit the gate unaccompanied.
Please also consider parking in the car park at the church to reduce the flow of
vehicles coming in and out of the Village Hall. NEVER park on the zig-zags in
front of the school or on the roundabout. This may result in 3 penalty points on
your licence and a hefty fine.

Ilook forward to full cooperation in this matter.
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Richard Gibson

PLEASE BE AWARE.

9" October 2017

Police will be attending the school site, nearby roads and the Village Hall car
park one day this week, for both a.m. drop of f and p.m. pick up. This is so they
can monitor the parking situation and assess any measures which could be put
into place to improve things.



